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   Term 3,  Week 8                                                                                     11th September, 2018 

 Coming Events 
 

 

A great community resource is almost ready for MPPS. 

 

Principal’s Report 

Successful Students 

Wellbeing Programs 
Our students have been participating in the Bounce Back Program and 
have been enjoying extra-curricular activities including craft club, 
knitting group and basketball. We have been very fortunate to have 
Mrs Kwan and Mrs Woolcott develop these initiatives in our school.  
 
Kindness Project 
Our student kindness team are requesting donations of canned foods e.g. baked beans, tinned tomatoes, 
tuna etc to support people in need. If you are able to support the students with this project, please send 
your donations to the office.  
 
Playground Success 
Congratulations to our students who consistently get Kylie the Kookaburra 
Playground Tokens for display respectful, responsible and learner expectations in 
the playground. Names of students are withdrawn from the playground box 
fortnightly and get to engage in a fun activity.  
 
Spelling Bee 
Congratulations to Nate, Joel, Tiffanie and Nathan who represented to school in 
the Regional Spelling Bee at Ryde East PS yesterday.  

Term 3 Week 8 

Thursday 13/9  Book Parade, Open Morning and 
Year 6 Cake Stall 

Friday 14/9  Assembly 3R 

 Summer PSSA 

Term 3 Week 9 

Monday 17/9  Book Performance 

Tuesday 18/9  Korean Cultural Excursion 

Wednesday 19/9  Kindergarten 2019 Transition 
Morning  

Friday, 21/9  Summer PSSA 

Save the Date! 

Wednesday 26/9  MPPS Colour Explosion 

 Rapid Relief Sausage Sizzle 
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Principal’s Book Award 
Congratulations to these students who will be receiving a book award at assembly this week.  
 

6M Tommy and Riley 

4/5E Kobe 

4L Markella 

3R Madelene 

2/3O Sienna 

2S Marcus 

1E Ruby 

1/KP Sohaib 

KA Nina 
 

Effective Practices 
Visible Learning 
The Learner Quality of the week is: I Can Persevere. To persevere, students need to use 
their resilience and believe in themselves when they find something challenging. Students 
need to know that there are different ways to achieve goals and identify the right tools to 
help them persevere.  
 
Quality Teaching and Learning 
I felt very proud to engage with students who were able to explain learning intentions, 
success criteria and articulate their progress in learning areas. Our students are becoming 
Visible Learners who understand expectations, take ownership of their learning and seek 
to improve through feedback.  
   

  .                                       
 

 

Connected Communities 
 

Osmos in Action 
A huge thank you to our community for raising funds for Osmos. Mrs Grover 
led teacher professional learning on the use of the technology and teachers 
across the school are integrating the literacy and numeracy tool into teaching 
and learning activities.  
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Volunteers 
Thank you so much to all our parents who volunteer their time to support students and teachers. It is much 
appreciated. If you are interested in volunteering please let your child’s class teacher know.  
 
 

Ms Jen Riley 
R/Principal 
 
 

News from 3R 
3R are enjoying Term 3 and have learnt a variety of new and interesting things. We have 

been writing explanation texts and can explain how a tornado is formed, how the water cycle 

works and how ice-cream is made. 

We have been reading information reports and wrote a fabulous report on Gorillas as a class 

which we are very proud of. We are now researching information about Australian animals to 

write our own reports.  

In Maths we have been revising and practising our mental strategies like the jump, split and 

compensation to solve addition and subtraction problems quickly.  

One of the most exciting projects this term has been our history project. We have designed 

a feature for the new Melrose Park development and are currently creating it in our own 

Minecraft world!   
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Book Parade and Open Morning – Thursday 13th September 

To celebrate Book Week for 2018, a book parade and open morning will be held this 
Thursday. The theme for Book Week this year is Find Your Treasure. Students are 
welcome to dress as a book character from a favourite book.  
 
9:20am - Book Parade: Students will be parading around the COLA near the library.  
10am - Open Classrooms: Classrooms will be open and students will share their book 
work with you and engage in student led reporting.  
10:40am - Peer Reading: Year 6 students will read the Dreamtime stories that they have 
created to younger peers.  
From 10:30am – Year 6 Cake Stall: Cakes will be available for purchase on the day. Tea 

and coffee will also be available. Parents are welcome to stay and have lunch with their 

child.  

Mrs Piper 

 

 

Sports & Special Photos 

The Sports and Whole School Photo are available for order now. Photos can be viewed 

online at www.theschoolphotographer.com.au or at the school office.  

Online Order Code: 18S531EC34MP 

The photos are $16.00 each, 2 for $30.00, 3 for $42.00, 4 for $52.00 or 5 for $60.00 

Any additional photographs are $10.00 each 

Orders are to be made by 28th September, 2018 

 

 

Melrose Park Public School BOOK CLUB 

Please order from Book Club online. You will find the instructions at the back of today’s newsletter.  

If you need to place a paper order, please ensure that your child’s name and class are clearly 

written on the return slip. 

 

http://www.theschoolphotographer.com.au/
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Run for Fun Colour Explosion 

Please join us for the Run for Fun Colour Explosion on Wednesday 26th September. A 

Sausage Sizzle will be available for students, parents and community.  
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Community News 

P& C 
 

Term 3 Week 8 
 

Ladies Pre-Loved Market 
 

Despite the rain, we had a lovely turnout of ladies who came to support our pre-loved 

market. We had some amazing purchases, including brand new items tagged between 

$70 to $250 sold for $5, all enjoyed with lovely nibbles and bubbles.  

If you’ve missed this, don’t fret! There’ll another in the near future! 
 

 

 
OSHC – Re-enrolment and Vacation Care January 2019 

 

Re-enrolment and vacation care for December/January will be open early Term 4. 
 

 

Dates to Remember 
 

Thursday 13/09 Book Parade and Y6 Cake Stall 

Wednesday 26/09 Run for Fun Colour Explosion 

Monday 22/10 P and C Meeting 

Saturday 03/11 Family Fun Day 
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Subway Orders 
 

 All orders must be placed by 8pm on Wednesday, 12th Sept, for Friday, 14th of Sept 2018. 

  

Please note that all orders & payments are online only. This means the Wednesday night 

cut-off is automatic. If your order isn’t in by then, you won’t be able to have lunch 

delivered that week. 

  

The link for orders & payments is https://mppspc.com/product-category/subway-orders/ 

If you encounter any problems or have any queries, please email 

lunchorders@mppspc.com. 
 
 

  
ONE 

OFF 

TERM TERM  

2 WKS 

remain

ing 

3 WKS 

remai

ning 

Mini Sub $4.50  $9.00  $13.50  

6 Inch Sub $6.00  $12.00  $18.00  

Wrap $6.00  $12.00  $18.00  

Footlong 

Sub 

$10.0

0  
$20.00  $30.00  

 

School Banking and Uniform Shop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform Order details can be found here: 

https://mppspc.com/uniform-shop/ 

 

Email orders are welcomed & will be put in your child’s bag once payment has been 

received.  

Uniform shop email is uniforms@mppspc.com 

Mon Tues Wednesday Thursday Fri 

  School Banking Uniform Shop Open  

8:20 - 9:05am in the 

canteen 

8.45 – 9.15 

https://mppspc.com/product-category/subway-orders/
mailto:lunchorders@mppspc.com
https://mppspc.com/uniform-shop/
mailto:uniforms@mppspc.com
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https://nsw.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f9feb906270a5a090c794f093&id=ab00d6852b&e=cf5b7357e9

